
With storm restoration efforts continuing, Jersey Central Power & Light (JCP&L) reminds 
customers that they need to be aware of individual outages to their homes that may require an 
electrician and inspection before service can be restored.  The attached photo provides 
information that helps explain what equipment customers may need an electrician to address 
before restoration can be completed. 

 

 
 

 


